
Easter Play Shop 
 
During the Easter Holiday when Play Shop is in operation, contractors will be working on the 
roof at the front of the Southfield Building.  Whilst the contractors are on site, their vehicles 
will be parked in the front playground area of Southfield and safety barriers will be in place 
to prevent pedestrian access to this area.  Therefore, in order to ensure everyone remains 
safe, pedestrian access will not be permitted through the Southfield gates.  Please access 
the school via the pedestrian gate at Gate 1 at School House.   
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs T Robson 
Pre Prep Teaching Assistant 

 


